
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas A. Edison Elementary and the Title I program believe that a 

partnership between parents and the school is essential in providing 

students with the best possible education. 

 

 

 

 
1. To help parents work with their children at home. 

2. To involve parents in classroom & school activities. 

3. To effectively communicate with parents. 

4. To assist parents in making sound decisions involving their 

children. 

 

 

 

 
 

To have parents, staff, and students working together to 

provide the best education for all students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annual Title I meetings for the parents of children designated in the Title I 

program are held to inform parents of the school’s participation in the 

program and to explain its requirements. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

These are just a few of the ways that Edison Elementary involves 

parents: 
  

1.  Classroom Websites      10.   Curriculum nights 

2.  Twitter        11.   PTO Meetings 

3.  School Messenger    12.  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

4.  Friday Folders       13.  Ice Cream Social 

5.  Progress Reports    14.  School Picnic 

6.  Report Cards & Parent Portal  15.  Field Trips 

7.  Meet-the-teacher nights   16.  Classroom helpers 
8.  Its Learning     17. Remind App    
9.  Title I Meetings    18. Parent Surveys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1. Happy children 

2. Fewer absences 

3. Completed homework 

4. Better grades and test scores 

5. A more positive attitude toward school 

6. Improved behavior 

7. Enhanced communication 

 

 
At Edison, we recognize that parents are extremely busy.  We know that it 

is not always possible to help at school or in the classroom.  However, by 

checking the Parent Portal, checking the classroom website, checking 

your child’s bookbag nightly, reading any notes from the teacher, and 

encouraging your child to do and be his/her best is ALL we ask! 

 

 

We couldn’t do our job without our parents and for 

that we are TRULY thankful!! 
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